
  

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Pavement Markings Contract 
From: Matt Carpenter, Traffic Operations Engineer Meeting Date: October 1, 2018 

Public Hearing:  N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

 
 

Attachments: 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
Award of a contract in the amount of $171,822.96 to Triad Road Maintenance for the maintenance of pavement 
markings on streets within the City’s corporate limits. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
This contract is part of the City’s on-going maintenance of pavement markings. The contract is for three years 
($57,274.32 annually) and renewable for up to two additional years for a total of five years. 
  
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are available in the FY 2018-2019 Annual Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
Staff is requesting that City Council award the contract with Triad Road Maintenance in the amount of 
$171,822.96 for maintenance of pavement markings on the City’s streets. 
 
 
 
 




